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MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:  Town Clerk 
 
FROM:  Alexandra Clauss 
 
DATE:  September 22, 2022 
 
RE:  Winter Maintenance of Unaccepted Subdivision Streets and Private Ways –  
  Policy Acceptance 
 
 
At a regularly scheduled Board of Selectmen’s meeting on January 24, 2022 the Board 
voted to accept the revised Winter Maintenance of Unaccepted Subdivision Streets and 
Private Ways policy as presented. If you have any questions, please contact the office. 
 
 
 
MOTION: DeMers  SECOND: Wise  
VOTE: to accept the Winter Maintenance on Unaccepted Subdivision Streets & 
Private Ways policy as presented. All in favor. The motion carried 4-0-0.  
DeMers-YES, Wise-YES, Shaw-YES, Butler-YES 
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